
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
From: Kathy Racher, Executive Director, MVLWB 

 
Date: May 6, 2025 

 
Re: Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board (MVLWB) Chair Nomination: Expressions of Interest 

 
 
This notice is to inform interested members of the general public that the term of the current MVLWB 
Chair will expire in 12 months and that the nomination process for the position is starting.  
 
Following section 2.6 of the MVLWB Governance Policies (Version 4.1), the nomination process will 
include the following steps: 

• Interested candidates for the position of MVLWB Chair may express their interest in the position 
by writing to the MVLWB by June 6, 2025.  

• At the full MVLWB Board meeting on July 3, 2025, candidates will have the opportunity to 
summarize their experience and qualifications and to explain their interest in the position to 
existing Board members. The Board members will vote for their preferred candidate during the 
same meeting.  

• The MVLWB Executive Director will send the names of up to two candidates who have received a 
majority of support from the MVLWB to the Minister of Crown-Indigenous Relations and 
Northern Affairs Canada for consideration. 

 
If you would like to apply for the position of MVLWB Chair, please submit your intentions in writing to 
Amanda Gauthier, Executive Coordinator, at agauthier@mvlwb.com by Friday June 6, 2025.  

 
Thank you for your participation. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Kathy Racher Executive 
Director, MVLWB 

https://mvlwb.com/media/2012/download?inline
mailto:agauthier@mvlwb.com

